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Meeting Date: November 26, 2019 Kulynych Family Life Center Courthouse Dr. 
Time:  1:00 and 6:00 pm (across from the courthouse)  Wilkesboro, NC 
 
From the President:    Thanksgiving began as a day of giving 
thanks and sacrifice for the blessings of harvest.  Now a days it a 
time for families to gather; enjoy a meal and watch a parade or 
football game together.  I enjoy cooking a meal of turkey and 
dressing and an array of vegetables for my family to enjoy on 
Thanksgiving Day.  Time with my family is a blessing to me. I have 
a lot to be thankful for. Jesus said, “It is more blessed to give than 
to receive.”  I believe this is true. 
     I want to thank Wilkes County Quilters for putting their confidence in me, by allowing me to serve as 
Guild President for the past two years.  I have tried to do my best and have reaped the rewards of serv-
ing my Quilting Friends.  I have gained much more than I have given. I am thankful and blessed to be a 
member of Wilkes County Quilters! 
     I am looking forward to our Guilds next two years.  Please give our new Officers your support.  Our 
2020/21 Guild Officers are:  Brenda Willis, President; Gloria Walker, Day Vice President; Shelia Nichols, 
Evening Vice President; Shirley Camenzind, Treasurer; Jennie Schardt, Secretary; Joanie Taylor, Day 
Member At Large; Carol Carroll, Evening Member At Large and Terri Jo Ingram, Program Chairman.  
I appreciate all the support you gave me. 
Thank you, 
Kathy Hamby,  
WCQ President 
 
Program Coordinator:   Well, I don't know what could compare to that great program in October.  Eve-
ryone did such a great job on their 1/2 yard project.  I was amazed by the variety of items made by all of 
you skilled quilters.  Great job again Laura.  Our last meeting this year will be a program designed to 
make some quick Christmas projects.  Thank you for letting me be your program chairman for the last 
two years. 
Shirley Camenzind  
 

Guild Library:    Remember to look over the Quilt Guild library cart and check out 
any books of interest.  There are a wide range of subjects and patterns.  Be mind-
ful of the bad wheel! 
 
Intraguild:  Please remember to bring a $10 gift for your secret pal to our Christ-
mas gathering! We will reveal our secret identities there. 
 
It has been a fun year! Thank you everyone for your participation and enthusiasm 
for all of the Intraguild activities. You all are the best!!  
Laura 

 
Quiltmakers Committee:  Our fabric has been secured for our 2020 Raffle Quilt! We have selected a 
grouping of large redwork blocks that will be professionally embroidered. After they have been com-
pleted, our committee will sash these embroidered blocks together, add borders and quilt. 
Libby Whittington 
 



From Jo Scorof:  Hello Everyone,  I'm now settled in in 
Indiana and just today got a land line and internet service.  
I see that yahoogroups is closing down our yahoo site so 
thought I'd better let you all know where I am.  My address 
is 6304 Kiwanis Drive, Ft. Wayne, IN 46835 and my new 
land line phone number is 260-444-5775 so please keep 
in touch.  I miss you all and hope your October meeting 
was a blast!   
     Hopefully, I'll have some time to sew real soon.  I've 
missed it this last year! 
Remembering some really good times,  
Jo 
 
 

IMPORTANT!!! 

Please remember to bring your completed Golden Needle nomination forms  
to the November Guild Meeting. 

 
We will have our last Board Meeting immediately after the Guild Day Meeting  

on Tuesday, November 26, 2019. 

 


